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  Virtues To Live By   

 

                         Thankfulness                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Life of our School 
Important 

dates for 

your diary 

 

Monday 6th 

November 

TRAINING DAY 2 

(School closed to pupils) 
 

Tuesday 7th 

November 

School reopens 
 

Thursday 9th 

November 
Folk band 

performance 
 

Monday 13th 

November 
Y5 and Y6 Wellbeing 

workshops 
 

Thursday 16th 

November 
Y6 pupil led whole 

school worship 

 

Monday 20th 

November 
4.30pm Open evening 

for Reception 2024 

starters 
 

Tuesday 21st  

November 
9.30am Open morning 

for Reception 2024 

starters 
 

Sunday 26th   

November 
10.30am-Family Mass 

 

Friday 22nd 

December 
1pm-School closes 

 
 

 

We are thankful for our first half term. The children have 

settled back into the routine of school life with ease and 

it has been so lovely to welcome parents and visitors to 

collective worships, school Masses, workshops and 

meetings throughout the half-term. We have officially 

welcomed our Reception pupils and their families into the 

family of Corpus Christi Primary and we hope that their 

journey through school will be one filled with great 

memories and moments as for all the children. 

Well done and thank you to all the children for their 

enthusiasm, hard work and beautiful behaviour and the 

staff for their commitment and dedication. The holiday is 

definitely an opportunity for a well-earned rest! 

We return to school on Tuesday 6th November for half-

term 2 which will be filled with more exciting learning 

opportunities and events including lots of Christmas 

(shhh!) activities. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our parent/carer 

consultations this week. It has been great to see so many of you in 

school to share the children’s successes so far this term. Our 

continued partnership will ensure that the children continue to 

learn, progress and reach their potential. 

Also thank you to all the staff for preparing so diligently for the 

meetings. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission 

Each week we send the children out with a ‘mission’ to actively live out their faith 

in their everyday lives through their words and actions. 

In the week ahead, the children’s mission is to always share God’s love with 

everyone everywhere by thinking of others before themselves.  Please encourage 

your child at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Sunday was World Mission Sunday (22nd October 2023). 

World Mission Sunday is a very special day in the church 

calendar and is celebrated in every Catholic parish around the 

world! Pope Francis reminded us that God sends us all out on 

an important mission to share His love with everyone and that 

this was the message Jesus shared with people during His time 

on earth. World Mission Sunday celebrates the fact that 

everyone on earth belongs to God. How amazing is that!  

 



 

 

 

  

Gaynor gave all the children this 

wonderful compliment.                             

     

  

 

In Collective Worship on Thursday, 

our Key Stage 2 pupils learnt about 

the Mini Vinnies branch of the Saint 

Vincent de Paul movement. St 

Vincent dedicated his life to helping 

people.  Gaynor Markham led the 

commissioning ceremony to 

welcome our school Mini Vinnies 

them into the St Vincent de Paul 

family and Mrs Lightfoot, who is the 

President of our parish St John Henry 

Newman’s SVP, awarded the 

children their certificates and pins. 

The Mini Vinnies made their promise 

to follow in Jesus’ footsteps and 

make a difference to the world by 

helping people in need and all the 

children and staff promised to 

support them. 

 I am still in awe of the wonderful 

children in the school, so well 

behaved and such a warm, caring 

and spirit -filled atmosphere. What 

a beautiful way to start my day!  



 

Pupil Led Whole School Collective Worship 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

I want to thank you for 

inviting me today to this 

happy harvest.  It was lovely 

to see our children singing.  

Thank you so much. 

Wonderful - it was lovely to watch 

all the children who gave a fantastic 

performance! 

On Monday, we held our Harvest Festival Service which was planned and 

led by Year 5 in Corpus Christi Catholic Church and to which parents, 

carers, members of the parish and the local community were invited. Each 

class sang a different song or hymn about being thankful for the harvest 

and to show our gratitude for the work of all those who provide the food 

we eat. This was followed by a procession of gifts to put on the Harvest 

table. Thank you to everyone who so generously donated food and other 

items to our harvest festival especially in these challenging times. There 

was a magnificent harvest display again this year which has been donated 

to the parish Saint Vincent de Paul Society and the Franciscan Sisters of the 

Renewal who are always extremely grateful to receive such a large 

donation. The food and other goods will be used to make food parcels for 

those who are in great need. What a joyful celebration of thankfulness 

and generosity! 

 

It was a lovely 

Collective Worship. 

Wonderful 

Harvest Festival.  

All the children 

were amazing. 



 
 

Year 5 singing the traditional hymn’ All things bright and beautiful’. 

 

 

 Dramatising the opening scene of The Creation 

Story in Genesis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accepting the gifts to put on the harvest 

table. 

 

 

 



 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                                                                          

This week the children in Reception and Reception/Year 1 took part in the Harvest 
Festival at church. They sang their Harvest song ‘Tasty Song’ on the altar about the link 
between the farm and the food on our plate. They also enjoyed watching the rest of 
school giving their performances.  
 

Year 1 performed the song’ The farmer plants his seeds’ and wished everyone a 

 ‘Happy Harvest’. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1/2 sang all about being ‘Busy for the Harvest’ to remind us of all the hard work 

which is carried out all year round on the farms. 

Year 2 sang a reworked harvest version of a George Ezra hit titled ‘I’ll be riding tractors’. 

. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 sang the popular favourite ‘Cauliflowers Fluffy’ and their enjoyment of this 

modern classic is clear to see! 

Year 3/4 began the Harvest Festival with the moving song ‘Harvest for the World’ 

which stresses the importance of everyone in the world having enough to eat. 



 

 

 

 

At the Harvest Festival, the children in Year 4/5 sang a beautiful, uplifting 

rendition of the ‘Harvest Tango’. 
 

A lively ‘Harvest Samba’ was performed by Year 6 which captured the meaning of our 

Harvest Festival and our virtue of ‘Thankfulness’. 

It’s another Harvest Festival 

When we bring our fruit and vegetables, 

Cause we want to share the best of all 

The good things that we’ve been given. 

It’s another opportunity 

to be grateful for the food we eat 

With a Samba celebration 

To say thank you to God the Father. 



 

On behalf of everyone, the Mini Vinnies delivered the tins and 

fresh produce to the Franciscan Sisters. They also helped load the 

tins in Mr Doyle’s and Mr Dyson’s cars to deliver to the parish SVP 

based at the Newman Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

         Attendance 

At Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, we want all of our children to attend 

school every day as we know that not only will this enable them to achieve their 

very best academically but that it also helps them to develop social skills, make 

friends, and experience a variety of different activities every day.  We continue to focus on supporting all 

of our children to be in school every day and would like to thank our parents for their support with this 

too! 

This week’s attendance is 97% which is just at our target and a great achievement. 

This is fantastic for our pupils who will reap the benefits of being in school every 

day and learning. A massive thank you to all parents and carers who get the 

children in and on time every day, all your effort is appreciated.  

Punctuality 

In school we are using a new signing in/out system for late arrivals and early leavers.  Late stickers will be 

given to children arriving late to hand to their teacher and early leavers stickers will be given to children to 

authorise them to leave school early for appointments etc.  This will also allow us to monitor punctuality. 

All children should be in class ready to 

learn by 8.55am. If your child arrives after 

the start of the school day from 8.55am 

up to 9.15am they will be classed as late 

and marked as such in the register.  If 

they arrive after 9.15am, their arrival will 

be marked as an unauthorised.   Please 

endeavour to get your child in school for 

learning at 8.55am.  Children arriving late 

lose valuable learning time. 

Attendance (23rd-26th October 2023) 

Our school 

target this 

year is  

        97%. 

 

Class 
This 

week 

Since 

5.9.2023 
 

This 

week 

Since 

5.9.2023 

Reception 1 95.8% 95.3% Year 3 96.3% 96.4% 

Reception/Year 1 95.3% 95.2% Year 3/4 96.3% 96.1% 

Year 1 98.3% 95.2% Year 4/5 98.1% 95.4% 

Year 1/2 97% 96.3% Year 5 100% 96.9% 

Year 2 91.2% 96.1% Year 6 100% 96.1% 

This week’s whole school attendance  97% 



 

Class Attendance Reward for Half Term 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Notices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Achievements out of school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a lovely holiday! 

 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School. 

Joe plays for a football team out 

of school. This week he was 

selected to be ‘Man of the Match’ 

by the opposing team for his great 

football skills and sportsmanship. 


